
 

NOTICE 
 

 

Department of Japanese 
(Nippon Bhavana)  

Bhasha-Bhavana 

Visva-Bharati, Santiniketan 
 

     
 

Rescheduled date of the interview for the posts of Guest Teachers in Japanese 

 

This is to inform all concerned that the Walk-in-Interview for the selection of Guest Teachers 

in the Department of Japanese, Bhasha-Bhavana, Visva-Bharati, that was scheduled to be 

held on 23.02.2016, will be held on 01.03.2016 (Tuesday) at 10:30 a.m. in the office of the 

Head, Department of Japanese, Bhasha-Bhavana, Visva-Bharati. Candidates are requested to 

report at the office by 10 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

Principal              Head 

Bhasha-Bhavana             Department of Japanese (Nippon-Bhavana)  

Visva-Bharati                                                           Bhasha-Bhavana 

                                                                      Visva-Bharati 

 

 

Dated: 26.02.2016 

 


